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LESLIE ODOM, JR. RETURNS TO SYMPHONY HALL THIS HOLIDAY SEASON 
 

ATLANTA – Today, Leslie Odom, Jr. announced The Christmas Tour with a stop at Atlanta Symphony 
Hall on December 15, 2025. The Broadway star will perform Christmas favorites and hits from his own 
catalog. Tickets for this show go on sale this Wednesday, June 18 at 10am at ticketmaster.com. For 
further information on this show, visit aso.org/live. 
 
About Leslie Odom, Jr.: The Christmas Tour 
Tony and Grammy Award-winning artist Leslie Odom, Jr. returns for his 2025 Christmas Tour, following last 
year’s completely sold-out run. Celebrate the most wonderful time of the year with a dazzling evening of 
music, warmth, and joy. 
 
This festive concert features beloved holiday classics, heartfelt originals from his acclaimed Christmas 
albums, and special performances of songs from Hamilton, the Broadway phenomenon that earned Odom a 
Tony for his iconic role as Aaron Burr. 
 
With his signature charm, stunning vocals, and a message of peace and unity, Leslie Odom Jr. brings the 
spirit of the season to life in a show that’s equal parts soulful, uplifting, and unforgettable. 
 
Join us for a night of music that captures the wonder of the holidays and leaves hearts aglow.   
 
Leslie Odom, Jr.: The Christmas Tour is presented by Delta Atlanta Symphony Hall LIVE and will 
take place at Symphony Hall on Monday, December 15, 2025 at 7:30PM. 
 
About Delta Atlanta Symphony Hall LIVE 
Delta Atlanta Symphony Hall LIVE concerts feature world-renowned musicians and entertainers, several of 
which will be joined on-stage by the GRAMMY® award-winning, Atlanta Symphony Orchestra. Highlighting 
genres across the entertainment gamut, guests can enjoy concerts and events ranging from pop, rock, 
country, R&B, jazz, comedy, podcasts, book tours and everything in between. Symphony Hall continues to 
present a diverse array of artists throughout the year, bringing unique visual and audial experiences to the 
Atlanta community through the magic of live performances. 
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